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03rd  November, 2021 

To, 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001                                                                                                                       Stock Code: 542248 

 
Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 
 

With reference to the captioned subject, pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the following information on the above subject is submitted 
for your information. 
 

1. In continuation to our intimation dated 21st October, 2021 we would like to inform that w.e.f.  03rd 
November, 2021 the management has decided to resume the operations of the manufacturing 
plant of the Company and continue to assess the impact of the calamity in the region and continue 
monitoring the situation and taking all necessary measures as directed by the Government 
Authorities, and local industry associations and regulatory bodies.  

2. The company to launch its products in Gurugram & Delhi NCR-India, through retail stores and new 
trade stores has signed an agreement with Leading Sales Distributor M/s A&A Traders for sales and 
sales related support across the assigned region of Gurugram & Delhi NCR-India. This will be the 
first major offline retail launch of company products.    

3. The Company products are now available on Amazon online distribution platform, this will increase 
online consumer reach and boost brand awareness and revenue.  

 
We would like to reiterate that the Company has always placed highest priority on the environment, health 
and safety of its workforce and communities around it. We take the opportunity to once again thank all our 
stakeholders who reposed faith in us and we will continue to strive to meet all their expectations. 
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully 
For DECCAN HEALTH CARE LIMITED 
 
 
Sheena Jain 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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